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Dear Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services Committee,  
 
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1450 is much needed legislation. This 
legislation provides needed medical information to parents of minor children so 
they can make decisions on the medical care of their minor child.  This seems 
like it is the way things currently are and should be.  It is not.  Currently, medical 
providers can withhold information from the parent, and the parent has no clue in 
how to make the necessary decisions.  Let’s get the law in line with the demands 
of parenting and have it actually support real parenting.   
 
Please give HB1450 a Do Pass. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 


